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Donna Conkling

From: Robert Kestenbaum <RKestenbaum@yorkintl.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hi there, 

 

I have lived in Scarsdale for 24 years and my kids have gone thru the Scarsdale school system. 

 

One of my boys played football in HS and saw the impact of Rippy Philipps. 

 

I understand there is a petition or something like that to name a field at Crossways after him. 

 

I believe this would be a very good and thoughtful thing to do for a lifelong Raider fan and mentor to many. 

 

Thank you, 

Rob Kestenbaum 

 

Robert J. Kestenbaum, CEO 

York International Agency, LLC 

500 Mamaroneck Ave. Suite 220 

Harrison, NY 10528 

914 457-1249 Office 

914 263-8116 Cell 

rkestenbaum@yorkintl.com 

www.yorkintl.com 

 

 
 

 


